
Good morning all! 

We are looking forward to hosting Thursday: Please arrive at the school after 3:15. Buses may drop 
off athletes in front of the schools before parking. Coaches can drop canopies by the greenhouse 
then park. 

Please have all spectators enter BETWEEN the middle and high school buildings -- Look for signage 
pointing to the track. Gate fee is $5 cash. 

You may pick up packets at the finish line on the track, and drop off checks if you are bringing them 
to the meet. 

Concessions are available along with water at the finish. 

If you have any questions at all, feel free to email Coach Sara Lechner at slechner@k12.wv.us or 
text 304-276-9480 
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